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November 29, 2022

The Honorable President and Members of City Council
5th Floor, City County Building
414 Grant Street
Pittsburgh, PA 15219


Dear President and Members of Council:
	
Please find enclosed for your consideration a Resolution authorizing the Director of the Office of Management and Budget to enter into an agreement with Duquesne Light Company (DLC), accepting a minimum annual electricity usage requirement in return for DLC to install a power line from the street to the Environmental Services lot to supply power to the new E/V charging infrastructure to charge our electric refuse trucks.

Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby requested.

Sincerely,



Lisa Frank
Acting Director
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